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E d w a r d  A .  L o z i c k

Mr. Edward A. Lozick is unfortunately unable to attend this wonderful inaugural evening and sends his best
regards to the hundreds of men and women in blue and sincere appreciation for being honored this evening.
It’s the men and women in blue who should be honored for their dedication and perseverance to serving our
communities day and night. Accepting on his behalf is Mr. Christopher Hitchcock, Executive Director of the
Edward A. and Catherine L. Lozick Foundation. 
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